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Łódź Centre of Teacher Training and Vocational Education informs that the recruitment 

of transnational partner to the project in the framework of call POKL/I/9.2/PN/12 Human 

Capital Operational Programme, Priority IX, Development of skills and competences 

in regions, Measure 9.2 Improvement of attractiveness and quality of vocational education 

is finished. 

 

 

The institution has not been chosen 

 

 

Explanation: applications have not been submitted 

 

 

The recruitment of transnational partner has been prolonged till the 28 September 2012. 

 

 

Field of the project: exchanging good practices with transnational partner in the field 

of mechatronics, especially mobile robotics. Adaptation of good practices to the chosen 

schools of Lodzkie region. 

 

Requirements for a partner: 

- 3 years of experience in education in the field of mechatronics and robotics 

- Institutional, human and financial potential which may guarantee achieving 

the project’s and partnership’s objectives, 

- Willingness to participate in project’s preparations and sharing with good practices 

in the field of learning and robotics. 

- Experience in projects co-financed with the European Funds (desirable) 

 

Expected engagement from partner: 

- Participation in preparing the ways of implementation of good practices into 

the conditions of chosen schools in Lodzkie region. Exchanging ideas. 
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-  

- Leading additional workshops for teachers and students 

- Preparation study visits for Polish students and teachers 

 

The application should be submitted till the 28 September 2012 (till 4 p.m.) to the 

Łódzkie Centrum Doskonalenia Nauczycieli i Kształcenia Praktycznego, ul. Kopcińskiego 29, 

90-142 Łódź, Poland with the note: „Projekt 9.2.– robotyka” or via e-mail: 

wcdnikp@wckp.lodz.pl or kszpakowski@wckp.lodz.pl. Information about the chosen partner 

institution will be published on the website http://bip.wckp.lodz.pl/  

 All the institutions which participated in the call would be informed about the results 

by e-mail. However, there is a possibility to contest the results by an e-mail till 3 October 

2012. (till 4 p.m.) to the address wcdnikp@wckp.lodz.pl or kszpakowski@wckp.lodz.pl.  

The persons who participated in the previous choice of partner would be excluded. 

In the assessment of the protest, all the substantive criteria mentioned above would be taken 

into account. All the institutions participated in the call would be informed about the results 

of this procedure.    

 Additional information is available in Łódź Centre of Teacher Training and Vocational 

Education (Mr. Krzysztof Szpakowski, room 102) or via the phone number 48 42 678-33-78 

(direct personal number 100) or e-mail: kszpakowski@wckp.lodz.pl.    
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